

Dear Students and Parents,

Congratulations on choosing to play the flute! We are going to learn so much this year and have fun doing it! Our lessons will be every ________, so be sure to bring all of your materials on those days! Students will have a practice log that they will need to write down their practice time on and have signed by a parent every week. Students will have a monthly progress report sent to a parent email address. Please be sure to fill out the form below and return it to me at your next lesson. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. Be sure to visit my website for updates, assignments, and important information! I look forward to working with you this year!

Mrs. Horan

What Should You Bring to Lessons Every Week?

- Instrument
- Music Folder
- Signed Practice Log
- Any Sheet Music
- Red Book
- Pencil (NOT a pen!)

How Much Should You Practice Every Week?

You should practice at least FOUR days a week for 20-30 minutes each time. Friday, Saturday, and Sunday are a quick and easy way to get three days right away!

Mrs. Horan's Contact Information

d olivier@stoughtonschools.org 781-344-7002 Ext. 6171

ohoranmusic.weebly.com

PLEASE DETACH AND RETURN TO MRS. HORAN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE!

STUDENT NAME:		
INSTRUMENT:		
PARENT NAME:	PHONE #	
PARENT EMAIL ADDRESS:		